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and further information agreed to be supplied at the hearing 

Minister Hutchins, Aboriginal Affairs, Friday 2 June 2017 

Question 4 

To ask the Minister for Aboriginal Affairs: Can any Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander person 
attend LANs or Korrie Youth Council meetings or forums? 
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Response 

The Minister for Aboriginal Affairs: I am informed that: 

LANs (Local Aboriginal Networks) are inclusive of all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders 
living in Victoria and border towns between Victoria and New South Wales. 

Participation in the Koorie Youth Council, is open to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
young people between 12 and 25 years old. 
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